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Procurement Notice 

Recovery Community Center Proposals 
 

Behavioral Health of Cambria County (BHoCC) seeks to implement a Recovery Community Center with one provider in 
early 2023.  Proposals are requested for a Recovery Community Center. The Recovery Community Center in Cambria 
County will serve individuals in recovery with Substance Use Disorder (SUD) by offering a drop-in like model in a 
supportive community based environment that is fully peer operated.  The program will be funded through county 
reinvestment dollars initially, to be sustained by contributions by Cambria County grant makers.  

  

Please be aware of the following associated details: 

• The RFP is active during the period of November 30th to February 6th 2023 
• The RFP notice is available at http://www.bhocc.org/  
• All bidders are required to review the RFP in its entirety and submit related questions as well as notice of intent, 

via email to Tanya Kvarta tkvarta@bhocc.org no later than 4:00PM EST on December 12th, 2022.  
• Bidders who submit letters of intent can expect to receive an email response by December 19t, 2022. The 

response will encompass the questions submitted by all bidders. 
• The formal response to the RFP must be submitted no later than 4:00PM EST on January 9th, 2023. This must 

be done using the guidelines included in the RFP for completing the clinical and financial proposals and all 
required attachments. 

• Official notification of award will be made on Monday February 6th, 2023. 
• All inquiries and communication relevant to this RFP and its submission must be directed to Tanya Kvarta at 

tkvarta@bhocc.org. No other forms of communication will be acknowledged. 
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